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I’m commenting from [ZIP] in opposition to the Application of Certain Mandatory Bars in

Fear Screenings because:

If USCIS determines that a person seeking asylum may pose a threat to national

security, the person would be given an opportunity to show that it isn’t the case. If

they’re unable to, they would not pass the interview. Under the proposed rule, even if a

person has shown the requisite fear to be considered for protection, they could still be

found to be subject to a bar and be swiftly deported.

It is extremely difficult to prove that one is not a threat. People rejected for asylum must

have the opportunity to plead their case before an immigration judge, as is typical under

the current system.

Due process cannot be set aside in the name of streamlining the asylum process.

Asylum is a human right.
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